
Greetings DTPA Families,  

The 2022-2023 Intent to Return form has been sent home with our scholar.  This form can 
also be found on our website below. It is very important that this form is completed and 
returned to DTPA no later than March 4, 2022.  This form will help us save a spot for your 
child(ren) currently enrolled at DTPA for the next school year.  It will also inform us of any 
new siblings you are interested in enrolling. Please do not hesitate to contact the registrar, 
Ms. Kathy Flores if you have any questions at (760) 530-7680.  
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